
 
A ‘Friday Celebration’ note from Miss. Bennett…  
 
A busy, final week of remote learning.  
On Monday all our Year 6 children received notification of their secondary school places for September and their 
new schools are very lucky to be getting them. I can’t believe we are already in March!  
This week was the final Yoga session with Lizzie from Queen Ethelberga’s. We have been offering a 5-week remote 
programme during lockdown to further support the wellbeing of all our children. A big thank you to Queen 
Ethelberga’s for supporting us in being able to provide this.   
Everyone enjoyed celebrating World Book Day yesterday and loved finding out about the books of author Sarah 
Oliver and we look forward to meeting her in a live question and answer session for all classes across the federation 
next week. 
This week Class 1 and Byland have been comparing the story ‘What the Ladybird Heard Next’ to the original story 
‘What the Ladybird Heard’. They have written alternative endings for this story and created their very own Snuggly 
Snerd characters. They have also been busy painting and making models of minibeasts for our new science topic.     
Class 2, Fountains and Bolton have been continuing with the theme of measurement in maths. Year 2 have been 
looking at length whilst Years 3 and 4 have been measuring volume and capacity. Bolton and Class 2 applied their 
knowledge and skills by creating their own potions. They have enjoyed learning about how pyramids are built and 
some of them have written adverts for a pyramid to put onto an Ancient Egyptian version of Rightmove! 
Class 3 and Rievaulx have been writing prayers , writing stories based on WW1 , learning about French food and 
continuing with measurement in maths. Another busy week in Upper Key Stage 2. 
Keep up the hard work everyone! 
This afternoon is our weekly, whole school Friday Celebration Zooms. Everyone is more than welcome, this is an 
opportunity for all our children and parents to come together at the end of every week.  

Husthwaite 
Miss Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Topic: HUSTHWAITE Friday Celebration Assembly 
Time: Feb 26, 2021 02:00 PM London 
        Every week on Fri, until Mar 26, 2021, 5 occurrence(s) 
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 
Weekly: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqdemtpjkqE9Gr8gyIwam5o4raUdAg6_nR/ics?icsTok
en=98tyKuGqqTkqH9yXsBCCRpwQB4joc-_xiHpfj_p6jkfiGglEYw6jObZQM4d7Md-G 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82720582095?pwd=TmZOczNPT1g1WlRaYU04TVVhdllKdz09 
Meeting ID: 827 2058 2095 
Passcode: 743347 

Sessay 
Miss Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Topic: SESSAY Friday Celebration Assembly 
Time: Feb 26, 2021 02:30 PM London 
        Every week on Fri, until Mar 26, 2021, 5 occurrence(s) 
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 
Weekly: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZAqce6gqDMqE9HnvFzyRdX4qnaJYfrHy8Vi/ics?icsToken=98ty
KuGsqT0tEtKdsBCCRpwIB4_oKPzwplxfj_p1kgnDGTlhZjuiJ-xDGIt5AvDJ 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84767868095?pwd=Y3BUR2VCaWFFYWV6emRyM3ovcVNrZz09 
Meeting ID: 847 6786 8095 
Passcode: 470269 

 
Husthwaite     

Class 1 

 
Eliza M enjoying reading to 

some of our younger children 
on World Book Day. 

Class 2 

 
Class 2 enjoying mummifying tomatoes! 

 

Class 3  

 
As part of our learning about Lent 
and Easter, we wrote prayers of 
what we are thankful for.  Here’s 

Millie’s and Ellesia’s. 



 
Class 1 enjoying the story 
‘The Best World Book Day 

Ever! 

 
Ethan has worked so hard 

with his speech, language and 
phonics. 

 

 
Annabel following her sandwich 

instructions 
 

 
Rory’s blurb 

 
Peter’s wonderful world book day 

biography: 
 

 

Class 1, Mrs Jackson. 
Eliza M for being a great role model to all. Eliza consistently demonstrates mature behaviour and is caring of others. 
She always helps either her friends, teachers or younger members of the class.  
Ethan for making wonderful progress with his speech, language and phonics. Ethan is always ready to start his 
sessions with a smile on his face. He has been willing to give everything a go, with great success. Well done Ethan! 
Class 2, Miss Goodchild. 
Annabel for outstanding engagement in her remote learning throughout the lockdown period. 

Rory for his brilliant book cover blurb inspired by the author Sarah Oliver and our World Book Day learning. 

Class 3, Mr Chapman. 
Jess  for showing amazing enthusiasm for a special writing task she has been doing with Mrs Gale.  I can’t wait to see 
the finished piece.  
George for week in week out dedication to his remote home learning.  Really well done, your standard of work has 
got better and better.   
Peter for his amazing biography of the author Sarah Oliver. 
Sessay 

Byland  
 

Billy’s super caterpillar! 

 
Connie investigating how 

to make an egg float. 

Fountains  
Joel about to eat his 

bagel. 

 
 
 
 

Bolton  
Elliot’s fantastic instructional 

writing  
 

 
Attilia applying her maths 

knowledge and skills to 
measure the exact right 

Rievaulx  

 
Maddie’s 

French work this week.  



 

Isla H sampling her 
chocolate spread 

sandwich. 

 
 

amounts for her invisibility 

potion.   

 
Danny’s  excellent story 
writing.  

Byland, Mrs Tyrka and Mrs Bennison. 
Billy for working so hard in his phonics sessions and for creating this super model of a caterpillar.  
Connie for her super science at home! Connie carried out an experiment to see how she could make an egg float by 
adding salt to the water. 
Fountains, Mrs Sowray.  
Joel for some super work when writing and evaluating instructions this week and then of course the taste test at the 
end! 
Isla H sent me a video of herself explaining how to make a chocolate spread sandwich – the instructions were clear 
to follow; she had included lots of imperative verbs – well done! 
Bolton, Miss Southward. 
Attilia for her super maths work on measurement this week.  
Elliott for writing a brilliant set of instructions on how to mummify a tomato! 
Rievaulx, Mrs Watson and Ms Gauder. 
Danny  for  planning and writing an excellent story based on a soldier in WW1. Very neat handwriting too! 
Maddie for  her French work this week. She has written which foods she likes and which food she dislikes. 
 
AlI the federation staff would like to congratulate all the children for their hard work throughout this lockdown 
and we can’t wait to see everyone on Monday. The attached Return to School Guide should clarify all information 
in readiness for our return next week. Thank you for completing our Return to School Survey which has 
contributed towards our preparations. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 😊   
 
NOTICES: 

• Today you will receive your child’s Class Parent Information for the rest of the Spring term. 

• Children are welcome to bring in any remote home learning books next week for their class teachers. 
There will be boxes for these to go in for quarantine purposes. 

• Any children that have a digital device on loan from us, do not need to return them to us next week 
and we will send out further information. 

• Parent evening appointments were emailed out yesterday for Tuesday 16 / Thursday 18 March. 
Parent governors. As you know Mrs Louisa Carolan (Sessay) and Mrs Liz Hebdon (Husthwaite) are our 
parent governors. Our monthly, face to face governor surgery at drop off will resume when guidance 
allows. As always if you need any assistance or support please don’t hesitate to contact them on : 

Sessay – Mrs Louisa Carolan CofG@sessay.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Husthwaite – Mrs Liz Hebdon lhebdon@husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk 

mailto:CofG@sessay.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:lhebdon@husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk

